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Mr. Lawrence F. Roberge
728 Fuller Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Ludlow, MA 01056 TO F01A-79-4

Dear Mr. Roberge:

This is in response to your letter dated December 29, 1978, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
reports on Abnormal Occurrences for 1977 and 1978. Your letter was

- received by the Office of Administration on January 3,1979.

Ir. response to your request, the reports are enclosed. The reports for
July-September and October-December 1978 have not been completed. When
they are issued, copies will be sent to you.

Sincerely,

/N

/-
'J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures:
As stated
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